INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Circular No. ISS/DP/032/2020-21 Dated 21/10/2020)

The President, Members of the Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the
school wish all the students and their parents,

HAPPY DUSSEHRA 7

The school will remain closed on Sunday, October 25, 2020 on account of
Dussehra.
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Deepak Patankar

Principal



